
File No. 20-1469

PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to updating and refining the existing Public
Way Reservation System (PWRS) software; developing a uniform construction notice with
notification times similar to FilmLA notices for public and private projects; and, developing
protocols for sidewalk and street closures that ensure pedestrian, bicycle, and vehicular detours
and impacts are minimized during all construction projects.
 
Recommendations for Council action, as initiated by Motion (Blumenfield, de Leon - O'Farrell):
 

1. INSTRUCT the Bureau of Engineering (BOE), in coordination with the Los Angeles
Department of Transportation (LADOT), to report on the efforts and resources needed to
further update and refine the existing PWRS software to create a public-facing web portal
that makes it easy for the public to know when sidewalks and streets are closed. 

2. REQUEST the Board of Public Works to develop a uniform construction notice as well as
required notification times similar to FilmLA notices for public and private projects that
clearly states what work will be happening, when it will happen, and what the impacts will be. 

3. INSTRUCT the LADOT, in coordination with the BOE and Bureau of Street Services, to
develop protocols for sidewalk and street closures that ensure pedestrian, bicycle, and
vehicular detours and impacts are minimized during all construction projects.

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst
has completed a financial analysis of this report.
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted.
 
SUMMARY
 
At the meeting held on January 27, 2021, your Public Works Committee considered a Motion
(Blumenfield, de Leon - O'Farrell) relative to updating and refining the existing PWRS software;
developing a uniform construction notice with notification times similar to FilmLA notices for
public and private projects; and, developing protocols for sidewalk and street closures that
ensure pedestrian, bicycle, and vehicular detours and impacts are minimized during all
construction projects. After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to
approve the recommendations contained in the Motion as amended, as detailed above. This
matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE
 
 
 
MEMBER VOTE
BLUMENFIELD:   YES
LEE: YES 
DE LEON: YES

https://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=20-1469


O'FARRELL YES 
KORETZ: YES
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